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Friday 6th February 2024 

 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our drive to maintain, promote and engage pupil interest in reading, the school will be 

joining in World Book Day celebrations on Thursday 7th March 2024.  

On the special day, your child can come to school dressed as a favourite character from any book and 

bring that book into school with them.  Costumes can be homemade as well as bought if you wish.  

On World Book Day, the children will be participating in lots of activities where they will be sharing 

their own favourite book from home, sharing their teacher’s favourite book and participating in a writing 

competition, where they will be writing a sequel to a much-loved children’s book.  

We are also fortunate enough to have our next Book Fair from the 7th-12th March 2024.  The Book Fair 

will be open from 3.20 p.m. to 4.15 p.m.  

We look forward to seeing the children dressed as their favourite characters. 

Kind regards,  

B Fox 

Miss Fox 

Year 6 Class Teacher 
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